



The Worshipful Company of Hackney Carriage Drivers Disneyland Organising Committee

P.O. Box No. 2113, Chigwell, Essex IG7 6BP Tel: 020-8281 9320

10/01/2023

Dear Valued Sponsor,

Thank you for your support of our annual trip to Disneyland Paris. Your contribution helped to make this a very memorable and successful weekend for all those who took part.

By the generosity of yourselves and corporate sponsorship that this event can continue. We have reached a milestone and taken over 5500 children on a trip of a lifetime since the very first trip in 1994.

Enclosed is a photograph of your sponsored taxi. We apologise for the delay unfortunately they were delayed in the postal system

This year's trip will be taking place on 29th September, this will be our special 28th Trip and we would hope you would like to assist us again, the cost per taxi to £1500

If you wish to reserve sponsorship of a taxi please contact me as soon as possible, as the resultant press coverage of this year's event has caused much interest.

For your interest, you might want to visit our website www.magicaltaxitour.com You can click on gallery and download any picture you might want for publications etc.

Thank you once again for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Phillip Davis Trustee



The Worshipful Company of Hackney Carriage Drivers Registered Charity No. 1172474

The CHILDREN'S MAGICAL Taxi Tour

Presented to

Lendlease



We appreciate your generous support of this year's tour.

On behalf of all the children, their helpers and drivers, we thank you for giving them a happy and most memorable weekend.